
Mr. Peter Weldon - peterdweldon@gmail.com 
Mr. Tom Wallace – tom@wallacemv.com 
Mr. Harry Pratt – HIPratt@nichols-pratt.com  
 
 
 
 
Mr. Weldon, 
 
As you may be aware, the Town of Chilmark has appointed a committee to examine 
three issues involving Squibnocket.  These issues are access to the Squibnocket 
Farm area for vehicles and utilities, the provision of a beach for the town and 
parking for the town in using the beach. The Committee has been charged with 
recommending to the Town and the Board of Selectmen a solution to these issues. 
 
As part of a presentation to the Committee it was stated that you might be 
interested in dealing with the town as part of a potential solution. 
 
The Committee would like to open a dialogue with your or your agents regarding 
the properties that you own along either side of Squibnocket Road.  Please let me 
know how best to open communication. 
 
I appreciate your response. 
 
The Town Committee on Squibnocket 
 
 
James Malkin 
Chairman 
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